
FW: Support for Funding for the CAC for the new Food Bank Page 1 of 1

FW: Support for Funding for the CAC for the new Food Bank
Terrasa/ Jen
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 2:22 PM
To: CouncilMail
Attachments: Letter to Howard County Fo~l.doc (37 KB)

FYI

From: Beverley Meyers [mailto:kingscontrivance@columbiavillages.org]
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 2:15 PM
To: Terrasa/ Jen
Subject: Support for Funding for the CAC for the new Food Bank

Attached is a letter from our Village Board in support of the proposed funding for the Community Action Council
for the new Food Bank.

Beverley Meyers

Village Manager
Kings Contrivance Community Association

7251 Eden Brook Drive
Columbia/ M D 21046
(410) 381-9600
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/KingsContrivance

Website: kingscontrivancecommunityassociation.org
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Kings Contrivance Community Association
Amher st House 7251 Eden Brook Drive, Columbia, M^aryland 21046

(410) 381-9600 Fax (410)381-9628
kinsscontrivance(a)jcolumbiavillases.ors

October 19, 2015

Councilwoman, Jennifer Terrasa

Howard County Council
3430 Court House Drive

Ellicott City, Maryland 21043

Subject: Support for Food Bank Funding

Dear Jen:

The Kings Contrivance Village Board would like you to know that they support the proposed

funding of $290,000 to the non-profit, Community Action Council for a new Food Bank. Our

understanding is this funding would match a state grant awarded to the CAC last fiscal year to

support the food bank being relocated from its location on Route 108 which it has outgrown.

The funding m this bill serves an important purpose to those most in need in our community

and we fully support it.

Respectfully,

Barbara N. Seely
Chair, Kings Contrivance Village Board


